
I’m Émilie Rae and I am the Director of the STEM Peer Mentorship Program (SPMP) 
here at the U of W.  The SPMP was launched this year by the UWNSA and aims to 
connect 1st and 2nd year students with 3rd year students (and above) in the goal of 
offering guidance in university life; this could be related to study tips, future planning, or 
work-life balance.  We are trying to get the word out to our newer students as much as 
we can. If you could spread the word to your 1st and 2nd year classes, that would be 
very appreciated! Feel free to use the blurb below to post on Nexus, or send in an 
email. Additionally, we would love to come by your class to present about it if you would 
like! (5 minutes maximum) 

Looking for a little bit of extra help as you navigate the classes of U of W? 

Wishing you knew what to expect of that one specific class? 

Want to meet more people from the STEM Community? 

Get a STEM Peer Mentor! 

The STEM Peer Mentorship Program (SPMP) pairs 1st and 2nd year students with 3rd 
year students (and above) in the goal of offering guidance in university life; this could be 
related to study tips, future planning,  You will be paired with a mentor from your 
degree, based not only on your academic interests (such as an interest in attending 
medical school) but also on hobbies and interests (like binge watching The Office) 

All STEM Students are welcome to join; but don’t forget to register before September 
30th! Visit https://sites.google.com/view/uofwspmp/mentees to learn more, or visit us on 
instagram @uofwspmp . Questions can be sent to uwnsamentorship@gmail.com 

Please let me know if you have any questions! 
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